
 
 
 
Dear ICANN Naming Services portal user,  
  
Pursuant to Section 9.2 of the Terms of Use for the Naming Services portal (the 'NSp Terms') 
(now Section 10.2 in the updated NSp Terms), the ICANN organization notifies you of the 
update to the NSp Terms to include the usage of the Registration Data Request Service.  
  
You can review the Terms of Use here. Please be aware that you will be prompted to accept the 
revised NSp Terms in the portal. 
  
Best regards, 
Russ Weinstein 
Vice President, GDD Accounts & Services 
 
 

 
  

  
 

https://www.icann.org/rdrs-en
http://icann.org/nsp-terms-of-use-en.pdf

